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May 18, 2023

To: Board of Regents & President Pitney

CC: Daniel White, Chancellor, University of Alaska Fairbanks
Sean Parnell, Chancellor, University of Alaska Anchorage
Karen Carey, Chancellor, University of Alaska Southeast
Paul Layer, Vice President for Academics, Students & Research

From: Faculty Alliance

Re: Faculty Alliance response to annual reviews and salary surveys

Thank you for your response to our request for information about the informal review process for
Chancellors.

In the interest of more robust shared governance and communication, University of Alaska
excellence, and public accountability Faculty Alliance invites you to co-develop a formative
assessment of executive administrators at the University of Alaska. Faculty at UAA and UAF are
currently evaluating their processes so this is an opportune moment. We propose the AAUP report
"Faculty Evaluation of Administrators" as a starting point for discussion. We propose that the
Alliance meet with the President in September 2023.

We remain steadfast in our commitment to excellence, to the sustainable stewardship of State and
University resources, and to the best interests of the University and its students.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Ward
Chair, Faculty Alliance
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